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DCR Recreational Advisory: Cochituate State Park   
     

WHAT:          On Monday, June 23, 2025, and Tuesday, June 24, 2025, the Department of 
Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close Cochituate State Park in the Town of 
Natick to accommodate annual aquatic invasive species control work. The park will 
reopen to visitors on Wednesday, June 25, 2025. Alternative local outdoor recreation 
opportunities include Hopkinton State Park, Callahan State Park and Ashland State 
Park. 

    
WHERE:       Cochituate State Park in the Town of Natick  
  
WHEN:         Monday, June 23, 2025 – Tuesday, June 24, 2025   
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